
 
Greywolf Families, 

 We are very excited to honor local veterans at our Veteran’s Day assembly next week and have been 
busy preparing!  Students are learning songs they will share with our veterans and they even have mo-
tions!  We are looking for photos of veterans related to our students.  If you have a veteran in your 
life, please email a photo to greywolf@sequimschools.org along with their name, their military branch 
and title, and how they are related to your child.  We are putting together a slide show to share.  If 
you are a veteran, please join us!  Check in at the office on Friday, November 3 at 8:35am.  Sadly, we 
cannot invite families to the assembly, only the veterans we are honoring due to our limited seating ca-
pacity.  We would like to encourage students to wear red, white, and blue, or other patriotic items on 
our assembly 
day.  There will be no 
school on Friday, No-
vember 10th  in ob-
servance of Veteran’s 
Day.  

~Mrs. Lopez,  

GWE Principal 

Office Hours : 7:30am – 3:30pm     Office: 360-582-3300  &  Bus Garage: 360-582-3274 

 Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual orientation, gender expres-

sion or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. The following employees have been desig-

nated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 

360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cpillon@sequimschools.org 

Fire Prevention Month 

October 27th                       Family Newsletter  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

30) 
NO 
SCHOOL 

31) 
NO 
SCHOOL– 
Conferences 

1) 
NO SCHOOL 
Conferences 

2) 
Lost and 
Found will be 
donated. 

3)  

Veteran’s 
Day   
Assembly  

6) 
 

7 8 9 10 
 

¿Preguntas? Llama  
a Sra. Carlson,  
360-582-3310,  

por ayuda. 

 

LOST & FOUND IS A GIGANTIC MOUND! 
Please ring our door bell and we will 
let you in to look for lost items. 

We have water bottles, lunch  
boxes, plenty of sweatshirts,  
coats, jackets, and more! 

All items will be donated  
November 1st after  
Parent Conferences. 

You are welcome to look! 

INCLEMENT WEATHER 

Practice fire drills at home at least twice a year so  
children can practice primary and secondary escape 
routes.  Demonstrate how they would evacuate from a 
room filled with smoke by crawling along the floor to the 
nearest exit.  Be sure they know to get out, stay out, and 
head to a designated meeting place.  Equip rooms on a 
second story with emergency window ladders that roll 
out after being secured to a windowsill. 

Sign-up for an appointment today! 
Click Me! 

Or check for Monday’s email  
(10-16) for more information. 

October 31 & November 1 

With the weather cooling down and winter 
slowly approaching,  
it is that time of year 
again for families to 
receive the Inclement 
Weather/School  
Closure letter from the 
schools. 

 

Information can be found at 
www.sequimschools.org  

(https://www.sequimschools.org/
departments/transportation bus_routes/
inclement_weather-
_school_closure_information ) 
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PLEASE NOTE THIS ADJUSTMENT TO OUR SCHOOL YEAR 
CALENDAR. 

 
 

 
 

Early Release Friday, December 8th, 2023: 
  ·  11:00 am: Helen Haller Elementary, Sequim Middle 
School, and Sequim High School 
 
 ·  11:15 am: Greywolf Elementary Early Release 

 
Please help us out and follow these simple rules for your child’s safety. 

Park & Walk Entrance: 

• AM– Please park and walk  

your student across the cross-

walk. 

• PM- Please park and walk across 

the crosswalk to wait on the sidewalk 

in your child’s grade-level area. Walk 

your child  

back to the car using the crosswalk. 

 

Looper Lane— The  continuous looping lane is  

for drop-off and pick up  of students who can  

independently buckle/unbuckle and open and 

close their own car door. 

• You MUST LOOP if your child is not ready or has 

not come out yet. 

• Need extra time? Please use Park & Pick-up lot. 

• Please pull completely forward in Looper Lane…  

 (eases congestion on Carlsborg Rd.) 

• NO Passing allowed in the Looper Ln.     •   NO Parking in the Gas Station, Faculty Parking Areas or Fire Station. 

• NO Distractions Please… NO Texting or Cell Phone use. 

Families, mark you calendar! 

December 2nd & 3rd 

Questions?: sequimelementarypta@gmail.com      360-504-6810 

mailto:sequimelementarypta@gmail.com















